Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 504 Celine Geraghty

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 10:49

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

Yet another "Let's change the band aid but ignore what lies underneath" situation!

Being Irish with some of the country decision making is world widely embarrassing - this is against everything

biologically, physically etc.
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